

Dr. Gareth Rowland is leaving Lapworth for a new adventure in Cornwall. A number of patients have asked the members of Lapworth Patient Participation Group, if there are any plans to acknowledge Dr. Gareth Rowland's service over the last 12 years. There are some plans being formulated but one of our ideas is that we are proposing to **present Dr. Gareth Rowland with a hardback photobook of messages and pictures**

SHHHHH! Don't tell Gareth!

PLEASE DO NOT TAKE ANYTHING TO THE SURGERY!

If you would like to <u>send Gareth a message</u> to be included in the photobook, please keep it short, using the form below. He is not retiring!

- ✓ It could be a message of thanks.
- ✓ It could be an amusing memory "Do you remember when....."
- ✓ It could be a good luck message for his new life in Cornwall.
- √ It can include a photo of you and/your family
- ✓ It can be handwritten or word processed
- ✓ You must include your name/names

When you have completed your message to Dr. Gareth Rowland, please send to farewellGR@hotmail.com or post to

Heather Day 23, Chapel Lane, Lapworth, Solihull B94 6ET

Last day for your message is Thursday 31st March! So please don't delay. .

In addition, we would like to be able to give him a leaving present.

If you would like to make a contribution (no matter how small), you can do so in 2 ways.

- By Bank transfer to account name CG Whereat (PPG Chair)
 Sort code 77 85 52
 account number 34700760
 who will ensure 100% of donations go towards a present for Gareth and will produce a full account of income received and present(s) purchased.
- Cheques (no cash please) made out to Mr C.G Whereat , in a sealed envelope, delivered to -Heather Day 23, Chapel Lane, Lapworth, Solihull B94 6ET

Last day for your contribution is Thursday31st March! So please don't delay. Thank you very much, Lapworth PPG

Name/names		
	<u>A Message for Gareth</u>	